
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – April 2, 2018  

 

Present:    John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Margo Connors 

                 Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:    None  

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Select Board will not meet on Monday April 16, 2018. 

 

The Select Board approved the use of the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse by the North Country 

Chamber Players on: 

July 20, 27, August 3,10,17 Rehearsals 

July 21, 28, August 4, 11,18 Concerts 

 

The board received information from SHIA in regard to improving the acoustics in the Sugar 

Hill Meetinghouse. 

 

Primex will pay to have the restored area of the cemetery repaired less the deductible. 

 

The board signed an Intent to Cut Wood of Timber for Richard, Claudia and James Hunt on Map 

227, Lots 1 and 25. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to approve the minutes of March 26. 2018 meeting seconded by 

MS. CONNORS.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to adjourn; 

seconded by MS. CONNORS the meeting was adjourned at 5:45 PM.  The next regular 

scheduled meeting will be on Monday April 9, 2018, at the Carolina Crapo Building.  

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


